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ICI's Paul Schott Stevens Comments on SEC’s Money
Market Funds Announcement
The August 27, 2012, edition of Focus on Funds features ICI’s reaction to the announcement
by Securities and Exchange Commissioner Mary Schapiro that the Commissioners will not
meet to consider further changes to money market funds.

Additional Resources:

Money Market Fund Resource Center
ICI General Counsel Karrie McMillan: Retirement Planning Community Concerns on
Potential MMF Changes (video)
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